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For our Let’s go Eco topic, we planned lots of 
activities to promote looking after our world. 
We organised a recycled book swap…





Went litter picking…





We made some amazing home learning home learning projects and 
showcased them in our classrooms…



We have had loads of fun celebrating 
British Science Week. Here we are 
wearing vision altering goggles and 
seeing how our brains 
learn to adapt.





We also joined in the 
whole school with  
biscuit dunking! We 
investigated to see if 
the thickness of the 
biscuit affected the 
dunkability.



Biscuit dunking 
investigation cont…



Also in science, we went 
exploring our local environment 
to see which living things had 
made our school grounds their 
home.



In English, we made WANTED 
posters which had descriptions of a 
jewel thief.

 







We also read parts of classic text, The Wind In The Willows.
Look at our great character and setting descriptions.





In Year 4 Maths, we have been dividing 2 and 3 digit numbers by 
one digit numbers.





In Year 3 maths, we have been 
learning to measure and convert 
measurements from metres, into 
centimetres and millimetres.



In our topic lessons, we have been learning about how our local 
area has changed over time. We have compared York to other 
places in the UK.



In RE, we have been 
thinking about the 
question ‘Why is Jesus 
inspirational to some 
people? We have been 
focussing on Easter and 
the events of Holy Week. 



In RHE, we have been learning about families and committed 
relationships. We have discussed the different types of families and 
what makes a committed relationship.  



We celebrated World Book Day by dressing up as our favourite 
book character and read loads of stories. All the grown-ups in Year 
3/4 dressed as characters from Snow White and the Seven 
Dwarfs.



We also heard stories read to us in Dutch, Chinese, Welsh, Burmese, 
Mandarin, French and Chichewa from some of our family 
members!



In Spanish, we have been learning all the parts of the body.  
We have played Pedro Dice (which is Spanish for Simon Says) and 

sung Cabeza Hombros Rodillas Pies (Heads Shoulders Knees and Toes) 

We even did a 
Spanish Yoga class 

and role played 
being yoga 

instructors and 
students!

Our reading skills have 
really improved.  We were 
able to read a text and 
then draw a monster to 
match the description!



In music we have been learning to read a music score, the names 
and values of notes and rests and all about rhythm while playing 
the glockenspiels.



During PE this half term we were increasing our physical stamina 
by aiming to beat our personal bests during circuit activities.





And lots more….


